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New Management Committee
voted in at the AGM - Sept 2024
President - Eric Standing
Vice President - Peter Doyle
Treasurer - Mick Grew
Management Committee
Jim Costello
John Gillott
David Hynes
Chantal Jones
Jeff Kruger
Nat Nolan

Annual Report 23/24
CLICK HERE to view the Annual Report for FY 23/24

New Steel Roller arrived
Installation Horse Float carpark white 3 rail fencing along Victoria Street from Barrier Shed - great job Volunteers!
New refrigerators in Members Bar
New gates installed to Horse Float carpark
Horse Movement Area - new running rail to replace chain wire fencing
Finishing Post - new white plastic running rail to replace aluminum rail
Punt123.bet Family Fun Races held Sunday 22 September - well attended & families had fun!
Purchase and install of Horse Weighing Scales
Sponsor signage installed in Saddling Enclosure - for details contact Kristen on 0414 899 854
Nominated for Wedding Industry Awards Wedding Venue - Licensed Club - Winners!

Premiership Winners 23/24
Trainer - Corey & Kylie Geran
Jockey - Damien Thornton
Local Trainer - Mick Hemmings


